
 
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

DATE: 11th Feb-22 

TO: CUPE 386 Members 

FROM: President  

RE:   Bargaining Alternate
 

 Hello All,  

 

I would like to welcome Travis Hughes as the new Bargaining Committee 
Alternate.  

  

Thank you Will Dichuk for also running for this position and a great 
campaign.  

 

Thank you to all members that took part in the election process. We 
appreciate your patience and participation as we look to build a strong 
Executive team.  


